
 

Circular No.22/2024-25        21st August 2024 

 Kindly be informed that we will be celebrating “Sri Krishna Janmashtami” with 

Grade PPI to Grade II on Friday, 23rd August 2024, during their regular classes. To 

make the occasion special, students are encouraged to participate with dance, songs, 

sloka’s, and more. 

The events for the day will include: 

• A Special Assembly  

• Matki Phod 

 

Please dress your child in attire inspired by Radha/Krishna or in vibrant, colorful 

clothing to enhance the festive spirit. 

Note: The school will be closed on Monday,26th August 2024 in observance of Krishna 

Janmashtami. 

Best regards,  

 

Principal 


